
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

As we navigate our way through the final term, the well-being of our students remains our top priority. 

Given the recent rise in circulating illnesses, we are taking proactive measures to ensure the health and 
safety of all our students. As part of this effort, we kindly ask for your assistance in identifying any students 
who may have a weakened immune system or underlying health conditions that could put them at higher risk. 

Understanding each child's health status allows us to tailor our approach to maintain a safe and healthy 
learning environment for all. If your child has a weakened immune system or any related health concerns that 
we are not already aware of, please take a moment to inform us by e-mailing firstaid@wildern.org or by 
contacting the First Aid room on 01489 779445. 

Rest assured that all information provided will be treated with the utmost confidentiality and used solely for the 
purpose of safeguarding your child's well-being. 

Thank you for your cooperation and ongoing support as we work together to promote the health and safety of 
our school community. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Parsons & Mrs Buckley 
Wildern First Aid 

mailto:firstaid@wildern.org

